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SVP 

Our Pre-K classes 

enjoyed being read 

to by the Cat in the 

Hat! 

WME 

Our 5th grade 
students enjoyed 

their orientation visit 
to  Ruidoso Middle 

School.   

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

March 31    Warrior Track & Field at Dexter Relays  

 

 

April 1        Lady Warriors Softball vs East Mountain 

                      Warriors Baseball vs East Mountain 

 

 

April 4       Warriors Baseball at Sandia Prep 

 

 

April 7       Lady Warriors Softball at Tucumcari 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

I would like to thank our educational partners with the 

Mescalero Apache Tribe, as well as Mr. Frizzell Frizzell, 

Dashina Enjady, and Trudy Gaines for helping support our 

recent SVP/WME Native Parent Night at the Inn of the 

Mountain Gods.  Thanks to all the parents and students who 

attended as well. 

The legislative session has ended and the fate of bills rests 

with the Governor.  House Bill 130 (HB-130) has already 

been signed by the Governor and will mandate increased 

time (1140 hours) for New Mexico schools.  Elementary 

schools will be required to schedule 1080 hours for 

instruction and an additional 60 hours for professional 

development, while secondary schools will be required to 

schedule 1110 hours for instruction with 30 hours for 

professional development.  These mandated changes could 

force the District to alter daily start – end timesfor students 

and/or add additional days to the school year.  We hope to 

iron out a daily schedule and a full 2023-24 school calendar 

in the coming weeks.  Stay tuned. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

RMS 
 

Ruidoso Warriors JV 
baseball trounced 

Capitan by a score of 
20 - 2 over spring 

break.  
 

Go WARRIORS! 

RHS 
 

 
Dual Credit Physics 
students visited the 

Very Large Array 
(VLA) located just 
west of Socorro. 


